
Further to my previous email objecting to the above plans DM BG16 in the Draft local 
Enfield Plan ( Site ID SA59 ) I can think of many reasons why I oppose and reject these 
plans but one of them is that Firs Farm Wetlands is a vitally important piece of green land 
which is important for the health and well being of the local community . Not to mention 
increased traffic , funeral cars passing old people’s homes , jeopardy of the flooding 
facilities that we now enjoy to mention just a few . 
I strongly object to these plans and would ask you to kindly look elsewhere for a suitable 
site for your crematorium . 
Thank you 
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